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 Site Visit Report 

100 Grove Street 
Worcester, MA 01605 

T 508-856-0321 
F 508-856-0357 

gravesengineering.com 

 
Date:  November 11, 2022 Prepared By:  Olivia Caton 
Client:  Sutton Planning Board Arrived on site:  3:30 PM 
Project:  Unified Parkway Lots 2 and 3 Left site:  4:00 PM 
Contractor:   Walsh Contracting Corp. Site Conditions:  Slightly Damp 
Contractor Contact:   John Walsh Weather:   65°, Raining 

 
Transmitted by: 

 Mail   E-mail 

 Hand   Other: 

 Fax    

 

Comments: 

Graves Engineering, Inc. (GEI) was on-site to observe general site conditions. This site visit was conducted 
throughout the entire site. I observed the following: 
 

• The location of Building 3 had been compacted. A series of square spaces in this space had been cleared, 
and a portion of them were covered in what appears to be gravel pads for the building columns. 
 

• Gravel pads had been placed for what appears to be the foundation of Building 3.  
 

• The location of the driveway leading to the western trailer parking of Building 2 and a portion of the location 
of the trailer parking had been compacted.  
 

• Large portions of excess earth material had been removed throughout the site. Some earth material and 
organic material remained. 

 
Based upon visual observations only, the work observed today appeared to be consistent with the approved plans. 
 

Action to be Taken: 

Client will be notified of this site visit by way of this report. 
 

Copies: 

cc:  John Walsh; Walsh Contracting Corp. 
 Matthew Piekarski; The Kraft Group, LLC 
   

Photos: 

The following photos were taken during today’s site visit.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



X:\Shared\Projects\SuttonPB\UnifiedBostonRdProvRd\Buildings2&3\Construction\SVReports\sv111122.docx 

  

 
Photo 1: Gravel pads for what appears to be the columns of Building 3. 

 

 
Photo 2: Gravel pads for what appears to be the foundation of Building 3.  
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Photo 3: Large amounts of earth material had been removed, with some earth and organic material remaining. 


